This NHS Trust is taking part in a research study that
aims to understand how midwives and doctors involve
women in decisions during labour. The study goal is to

provide clear guidelines about how to do this well.

To find out how decisions are actually made during
labour, the research team aim to record and analyse the
labours of 50 women. Anyone who agrees to be filmed
(women, their birth partners, and healthcare

practitioners) will remain anonymous.

If you are a patient and would like to know more about
taking part in the study, please ask your midwife. If you
are a member of staff, please contact [site-specific
contact details — email and phone - included for

Consultant Midwife team members]





